

# Mullaglass Primary School February 2018 Newsletter



### Half Term

School was closed on Thursday 15<sup>th</sup>, Friday 16<sup>th</sup> February for the Half term break.

## Stranmillis College Student

We are pleased to welcome Miss Magowan, who has been teaching in P1 & 2 since mid-February and finishes her seven week placement with us, at the end of March. We wish her all the best with her studies!

#### Football Tournament

Our senior football team travelled to the Football Warehouse in Portadown, on Friday 2nd February, to participate in a tournament. Well done to the team, and thank you to Mrs Wylie who provided transport.



## Parent/Teacher Consultations

These were held from Monday 12<sup>th</sup> - Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> February.

Anyone who wasn't able to make it and would like an appointment, please contact the office to arrange.

# Health and Well Being

As this is time of year for numerous bugs to circulate, we would wish to remind you that the advice from the health department is that pupils should not return to school until at least 24 hours after the last bout of vomiting and/or diarrhoea. This helps prevent the spread of infection.



# Assembly Visits

Mr Rogers, Rev. Colvin, Rev Fitzsimons and Joyce Walsh have been in to lead some of our weekly assemblies. Many thanks to them for joining us!



## Shared Education

P6/7 have been meeting with pupils and staff from Kingsmills PS, St. Malachy's PS, Ballymoyer, and St, Laurence O'Toole's PS, Belleek, as part of the Shared Education Programme. Our programme aim is to develop pupils' problem solving skills through STEM activities (science, technology, engineering and mathematics.) So far we have made model cars and are designing rockets!

The purpose of shared education is to;

- deliver education benefits to children
- to promote the efficient and effective use of resources
- to promote equality of opportunity
- to promote good relations; and
- to promote respect for identity, diversity and community cohesion.

### **Bank Notes**

Just a reminder that the old £10 Bank of England notes and old Scottish £5 and £10 notes have been withdrawn on March  $1^{st}$ . They can be exchanged at a bank after this date but will not be accepted in school.





Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> March Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> March Friday 9<sup>th</sup> March Friday 9<sup>th</sup> March Monday 12<sup>th</sup> March

Monday 19<sup>th</sup> March Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> March Tuesday 10<sup>th</sup> April Monday 7<sup>th</sup> May Monday 28<sup>th</sup> May Snow Day!
Snow Day!
Rescheduled World Book Day! (Wear your Onesie!)
Mother's Day Cake Sale at 2pm in the Assembly Hall
Futsal Football Tournament in Newry Leisure Centre
from 10am to 2.30pm
Bank Holiday - school closed
School closes at 2pm for Easter Break
School re-opens for Summer Term
Bank Holiday - school closed

Bank Holiday - school closed

















